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July 20, 2009

The Honorable President and Members
of the Baltimore City Council

Attn: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

Room 409, City Hall

100 N. Holliday Street

Baltimore, Maryland 21202

Re:  City Council Bill 09-0343 — Corrective Bill 2009
Dear Madame President and City Council Members:

The Law Department has reviewed City Council Bill 09-0343 for form and legal
sufficiency. The bill makes technical corrections to the Baltimore City Code and repeals certain
obsolete provisions. The changes made by the bill are consistent with the City Code.

Accordingly, the Law Department approves City Council Bill 09-0343 for form and legal
sufficiency.

Sincerely,
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Ashlea Brown
Special Assistant Solicitor

& George Nilson, City Solicitor
Angela C. Gibson, Mayor’s Legislative Liaison | iy oo
Elena DiPietro, Chief Solicitor L
Hilary Ruley, Assistant Solicitor
Avery Aisenstark, Legislative Reference
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